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From: ‘ webmaster@aberdeencity.gov.uk
Sent; 01 August 2014 10:33

To: N

Subject: ‘ Planning Comment for 141026

Comment for Planning Application 141026
Name : Laura Pike

Address :23 Albury Gardens

Aberdeen

AB11 GFL

Telephoné :

type : . .

" Comment: | wish to object to this planning application. As a regular user of the woods and park I do not support the
proposed country club development. : : )

The infrastructure surrounding Hazlehead would not and could not support the level of traffic that this new
development would generate. ' ‘ o

I do not believe that an additional Hotel and Conference facility is required at this location.
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